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S D. YOSSI SHEFFI
Director MIT
Massachussets Institute of
Technology

77 Massachussets Ave.
BOSTON (USA)

Zaragoza, 8 May 2009

Dear friend Yossi,

As Rector of the University of Zaragoza, and in the name of the institution I head,
it is my pleasure to express to you my most sincere congratulations for the award
of the 2009 Aragén International Prize given to the Massachusetts Institute of
Technology (MIT) by the Aragén Government.

That prestigious award bears strong public recognition to the commitment with
scientific research, technological development and education, shown in several
agreements between MIT, Aragén Government and University of Zaragoza. These
agreements have all been signed in order to develop Logistics, contributing in an
essential way to the international recognition of Aragdn.

Please allow me to congratulate you again and remind you that I personally and
the institution I head are at your disposal.
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Manuel J. Lépez Pérez

With kindest regards,
Yours Sincerely,



